September 3rd 2020

Dear Parents Carers,



Drop Off/Collection from Friday September 4th 2020

As you will appreciate it has been challenging to accommodate all the pupils in school safely from September 2nd and the children have all adjusted well to the safe distancing measures in place, in school. However, we are aware that the drop off and collection procedures are causing some concern, particularly with social distancing. For this reason, we have reviewed the current arrival and collection plan and from tomorrow, Friday September 4th, parents and carers need to adhere to our new plan (attached) and comply to the following:

- PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF COLLECTION TIMES FOR YEARS 3 and 4.
- PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF ARRIVAL TIME FOR YEAR 5.
- Introduction of Gate 2- double gated entrance on High St.
- Changes to drop off and collection gates.
- Please practise government guidelines for safe social distancing when waiting to drop off and collect. In this respect, please form an orderly and safe distanced line, against the fence, within the zones and in the direction of the arrows shown.
- Please note signs on the fence
- Please drop off/ collect your child and move on. Do not gather/socialise in the zones shown.
- We would suggest face coverings for those parents/carers who are anxious around others.

We appreciate the pavement area around school is limited, we cannot change this by opening up the school site and exposing staff to additional risk. We are relying on the support of all parents to ensure the safety and well- being of all adults and children in school.

Thank you for your continued support.

L. Anderton

Headteacher